Paul Foley

From: Thomas Kowalski [kowthomas@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2013 3:24 PM

To: london@mvcommission.org

Cc: foley@mvcommission.org

Subject: Stop& Shop

Please accept the plans for the new Stop & Shop as is and get this much needed project going!
Thanks. Thomas j Kowalski
Sent from my iPad
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